
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 27 By Councillor Younie for answer by 

the Leader of the Council at a 
meeting of the Council on 27 October 
2022 

  There have been references in media that many Councils in 

Scotland including Edinburgh are utilising CCTV cameras 

supplied by HikVision, which are linked to human rights 

abuses in the People’s Republic of China. 

There are also reports that these cameras are being 

removed in Edinburgh. 

To ask the Leader of the Council; 

Question (1) Can he confirm that the cameras are being removed? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Can he provide a timetable for their removal? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) Can he provide updates when each action on said timetable 

is completed? 

Answer (3)  

 
 


